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For an appointment to visit the boat on 10th March, please contact 

Anja Andersen by telephone on (+45) 3544 5105 or email events.copenhagen@fco.gov.uk  

Please reply by 29th February, 2008

Public Open Day – Sunday 9th March, 2008 10am – 4pm 

(no appointment necessary)

Song of the Whale, IFAW’s whale research and education vessel is visiting Copenhagen

at the invitation of the British Embassy, Copenhagen on 9th and 10th March 2008. 

We are contributing to the seminar on commercial whaling and evening reception

hosted by the Embassy and the Society for the Conservation of Marine Mammals.

You are invited to visit the boat to find out more about IFAW's marine 

conservation and research work around the world. This is a rare opportunity to 

view the boat, and meet the team that work on her.

The vessel will be berthed at 
Havnegade, 1058 Copenhagen K, Berth 139


